
 

 

 
 

Residents are invited to  
join  

Councillors Diane Donaldson  
&  

Majid Mahmood 
at 

Bromford & Hodge Hill  
Ward Forum Meeting 

Tuesday 10th March  
6.30pm 

At 
The Community Café 

Hodge Hill Tesco Superstore  
Coleshill Road 

B36 8DT 
 

Policing Issues in the Ward will be the Main Item for 
Discussion 

 
Together We Can Make a Difference 

 

 
 
Contact Officer: Beverly Edmead, Community Governance Team, Zone 2, Workplace 2011, 
Ground Floor, Council House Extension, Margaret Street, Birmingham, B3 3BU; E-mail: 
Beverly.edmead@birmingham.gov.uk; 0121 464 4628 


